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FIGHTING HUNGER - District 65 was recognized in April 
at the Food Bank’s first annual Volunteer Appreciation 
Luncheon for its volunteer service. Kiana Price, left, 
Volunteer Action chair, and Mary Johnson, right, Policy 
Platform chair, accept a certificate from a representative 
of the Greenville Branch of the Food Bank of Central 
& Eastern North Carolina. The Food Bank serves 10 
counties in eastern North Carolina, where more than 
145,000 people live in food insecure households. In the 
photos at right, D65 spent an afternoon in March at the 
Food Bank bagging potatoes for distribution. Top photo: 
(from left) Cynthia Hart, Debbie Austin, Phyllis Hart, 
and Lina Johnson fill their bags. Middle photo: (from 
left) Brittany Frieze, Greenville Food Bank volunteer 
coordinator, takes Cynthia Hart, Debbie Austin, and 
Dwayne Mackey on a tour of the warehouse. Bottom 
photo: (from left) Mary Johnson, Cynthia Hart, Tabatha 
Phillips, Debbie Austin, Dwayne Mackey, and Kiana Price 
are hard at work bagging white potatoes to make sure 
that #NoOneGoesHungry.    
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